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Review of Older People Strategy 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee have now taken all the evidence identified in the scoping document 
and the Committee are due to formulate recommendations at their next meeting. To 
enable a report on older peoples issues to be considered by the Committee with the 
summary of evidence, this meeting will take place in February rather than January.   
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is now expected to report to Cabinet in May. 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Committee has not undertaken any monitoring since the last meeting but a 
quarterly monitoring report will be submitted to the Committee in February dealing 
with all outstanding recommendations not fully implemented from previous reviews. 
 
    

 
 
 


